
The Newark Municipal Court building will be closed until further notice due to the 
COVID-19 (coronavirus) outbreak. All scheduled court dates during this time have been 
postponed and will be rescheduled. As a result, Newark Community Solutions has 
suspended all in-person court-mandated community service, counseling sessions, and 
groups during this time. Newark Youth Court hearings and in person Newark Community 
Solutions Victim Services (Hawthorne Office) programming will be suspended through 
until further notice as well. You WILL NOT be penalized by the program or the court for 
failing to appear in person. During the closure, we are offering case management 
services over the phone to clients and community members. If you are looking for 
information about where you can get help in New Jersey or would like to speak to your 
existing case manager, please call (973) 733-5180 and leave a message. We will try to get 
back to you within 1 business day. Be sure to CLEARLY state your name and the BEST 
WAY FOR US TO CONTACT YOU.

If you have questions about how to be tested for COVID-19 in New Jersey or if you are 
experiencing a fever, cough, or shortness of breath, call your healthcare provider. If 
cannot reach your healthcare provider or do not have a healthcare provider, you can call 
the 24/7 New Jersey COVID-19 Call Center at 1-800-222-1222 for more information. 

Newark Community Solutions Court Program
Phone: 973-733-5180 
Twitter, Instagram, & Facebook: @ncsnewark
Email: newarkcommunitysolutions@courtinnovation.org

Newark Youth Court
Phone: 973.733.6690
Twitter: @NwkYouthCourt
Facebook: @NewarkYouthCourt

Hawthorne Office
Phone: 973-733-5180
Instagram: @ncshawthorneoffice 
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